December 2022

Everyone,

As we all look forward to the holiday season, I wanted to share with you the update on the 2023
Zurich ESCTAIC Congress.

As you know, we are partnering with EAAA for this, and the final date is April 27-29, 2023.
There are many interesting sessions planned and very interactive workshops, so I hope everyone
will attend.

A more detailed information will follow, with a link for registration and we are working on
providing continuing medical education credits for the sessions, so please follow our website as
more information comes along.

We will post the meeting program on the website as well soon.

As a last reminder, please do not forget to help with membership dues. We did not emphasize
those during COVID lockdowns, but we are now ramping up, organizing the Congress and
starting to organize more educational activities, thus we will need the financial support to
accomplish that.

I end with looking forward to 2023 and the Congress where I hope to see you, and I wish
everyone that celebrates this season, Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah and a happy and
prosperous 2023!

Deea



